
From: Cynthia Bryant <CBryant@igchicago.org> 

Sent: Tuesday, February 4, 2025 12:39 PM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Cc: KVazquez <KVazquez@igchicago.org>; nwackman <nwackman@igchicago.org> 

Subject: Ethics Notification of Paid Travel in January 2025 

  

  

Steve, 

  

I served as a member of the Association of Inspector General Peer Review team for the New Orleans 

Office of Inspector General peer review from January 26, 2025 to January 29, 2025. 

  

I oversaw review of the Investigations section for the peer review. The New Orleans Office of Inspector 

General paid my travel expenses including airfare, ground transportation, and hotel. They will also pay a 

per diem for meals.  There is no honorarium or other payment. 

  

Please let me know if you need any additional information. 

  

  

Best, 

  

Cynthia Bryant 

She/Her/Hers 

Chief Investigator 

Office of Inspector General 

231 S. LaSalle Street, 12th Floor 

Chicago, IL 60604 

cbryant@igchicago.org 

773-478-0885 

  

  [Warning: External email] 

mailto:cbryant@igchicago.org


You know your city. Talk to us about making Chicago government better. 

(833) TALK-2-IG | talk2ig@igchicago.org | igchicago.org 

  

The information contained in this communication may be confidential or subject to a legal privilege. 

Unauthorized use, disclosure or copying of this communication or any part thereof may violate a Federal, 

state, or local law or may be prohibited by a City of Chicago rule or policy. If you have received this 

communication in error, please do not read it and notify me immediately by return e-mail. I may ask you 

to destroy this communication and all copies thereof, including all attachments. Thank you. 
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